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5/2: No Preschool-
Screening @ SAC

5/13: Ms. Donna’s
classes to the Scranton

Park

5/14: Ms. Julie’s classes
to the Scranton park

5/15: Ms. Rebecca’s
classes to the Scranton

Park

5/16: Ms. Dana’s classes
to the Scranton Park

5/20: Last Day of School 

April has been a busy month in preschool!
We were so grateful for the turnout for

our first ever preschool music program.
Thank you everyone for coming and
supporting our littlest Chargers! They

worked hard to learn the songs, and they
did a great job performing them for

everyone. We also got to experience the life
cycle of butterflies as well as a lot of time
playing outside due to the nice weather.

In May, we will finish up all of the end of the
year activities. Preschoolers will also be
traveling to the Scranton City Park the

second week of May for their field trips. Be
looking for 4  quarter report cards and end

of the year assessment data to come
home in backpacks this month as well.
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This will be the last newsletter for the year.
We hope everyone has a great summer

and we will see you in the fall! 

Save The Dates What’s Been Happending at the
Preschool?

May 2025



The Benefits of Music in Early Childhood
The preschoolers were so excited to perform the songs they learned for parents and families at our
music program. We use music for a variety of reasons in our preschool classrooms. Not only does

music help with transitions and calming the room down, but it also helps us accomplish all of the skills
listed in the chart below. 






